Philippine Ambassador, Jordanian MPs Agree to
Deepen Cultural Cooperation

AMMAN, 03 February 2022—Philippine Ambassador to Jordan Akmad
Atlah Sakkam met with the Head of the Jordanian Parliamentary Friendship
Association with Asia and Oceania Dr. Abdelrahim Maaia and Foreign
Affairs Commitiee Member Mr. Majdi Nawras Al Yacoub in a courtesy calll

held at the Philippine Embassy.

Both sides discussed means to advance cultural cooperation between the
Philippines and Jordan. The Jordanian officials invited Filipinos to
participate in the upcoming cultural activities in the Mosaic City of Madaba
and the Jerash festival this summer. Ambassador Sakkam expressed
interest in such collaboration with the Jordanian government and hoped for
deeper people-to-people ties, especially as 2022 marks the 46+ anniversary
of the establishment of diplomatic relations between the two countries.
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